
Hello, 

 

Due to the safety and concern that we all have for our skaters, parents, coaches, volunteers, board 

members and all our community we are following the recommendations of Health Canada and the World 

Health Organization and will be canceling our spring skating season and our end of year show.  Covid-19 

has proven to be a virus that if we can limit close physical contact we can drastically help to reduce the 

spread.  It is our responsibility to help with this pandemic. 

 

For those of you that have already registered for spring we will refund 100% of your registration within the 

next 2 weeks. 

 

Thank you for being part of our skating family and we are looking forward to having everyone back on the 

ice in the fall. 

 

We have grit, strength and determination here in Canada. 

 

Things will return to normal it will just take a bit of time. 

 

Please stay safe everyone. 

 

From the whole skating board and coaching team. 


